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11th September, 2020 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
I have been so impressed with our children this week! 
All children attending have been absolutely superb and 
clearly they have been well prepared and ready to 
come back to school.  They look super smart and ready 
to learn in their uniforms and their beaming smiles tell 
us that they are happy to be here!  It has also been 
delightful to meet our new Reception children this 
week and we very much look forward to welcoming 
them in next week.  As usual, I am always here should 
you need to discuss anything however, for the time 
being, please make an appointment by calling the 
school office on 01924 463035 and arranging an 
appointment.              Kind regards, Mrs J Potter 

PE Kits 
I did ask that you bear with us as we review and amend our plans 

over the coming weeks to ensure things run more smoothly.   
May I ask please that children come to school on PE days in PE kit  
Starting week beginning 14th September, PE will take place on the 

following days:- 
Class 1 – Tuesday 
Class 2 – Monday 
Class 3 – Thursday 

Class 4 – Wednesday 
Class 5 - Friday  

On their class day, they will need to wear their PE t-shirt with 
school jumper over the top, joggers (preferably dark coloured), 

trainers for outdoor use and a waterproof coat or jacket suitable 
for the weather forecast. 

These can then be laundered for the following week rather than 
being left in school. 

Thank you for your support. 

Discussion topic: “When life gets harder, challenge yourself to be stronger.” 
Anonymous 

 
 

Key Stage 1 Fruit 
Children will be invited to bring home a piece of fruit.  

Please make sure this is thoroughly cleaned before 
consuming. 

 Please note: In order to keep our school community as safe as 
possible and remain fully open, it is important that we all follow 

the rules put in place by the Government.   
Our area is still subject to local lockdown restrictions which mean 

that households should not mix, either in private houses or 
gardens or socially, with members from any other household 

(more information can be found here)   
We have vulnerable adults and children attending school.  The 

more we follow these rules, the sooner infection rates will 
reduce and these restrictions can be lifted.   

Arriving in school 
Please ensure you arrive at school between 8.40 and 

8.50 – no earlier, no later.  There is no capacity to 
supervise children before this time.  Children arriving 

after risk being late. 
Also, we have our new Reception children coming 

earlier next week and a crowd of people at the gate may 
make the process of coming into school far more 

daunting. Thank you for your help. 

http://www.hangingheaton.co.uk/
https://www.kirklees.gov.uk/beta/health-and-well-being/covid19-restrictions.aspx

